
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3185 VNE 
21st September 2021 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

Music Lessons - Burscough Priory Academy 

 
As you are aware, your child will study Music as part of the National Curriculum at Burscough Priory 
Academy. In addition to the timetabled music classes there is also an exciting opportunity for your child to 
take part in additional music lessons during school time. These are organised by private music tutors who 
visit our school. They offer lessons on the following: guitar, ukulele, piano, keyboard, vocals, drums, violin, 
viola, cello, brass instruments and the flute, clarinet and saxophone. In some cases, instruments are 
provided with the lessons. This is a fabulous opportunity for your child. 
 
Students are strongly advised to consider extra music lessons if they are following the subject in Years 9, 
10 and 11. 
 
Lessons take place during the school day and operate on a rotating timetable so that pupils do not miss 
the same lesson every week.  
 
If you are interested in your son/daughter having additional music lessons, please contact the music 
tutors directly, using the following email addresses: 
 

Piano, keyboard, drums, singing 
and violin and viola lessons 

Adam Christopher 
Contact email: adam@adamchristophermusic.com 
 

Guitar and ukulele lessons 
 

Simon Webster 
Contact email: prioryguitarlessons@gmail.com 
 

Woodwind and Brass lessons Lancashire Music Service 
Contact email: info@lancashiremusichub.co.uk 
 

 
Should you need any additional advice, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Your faithfully, 
 

V Nelson 

Mrs Nelson 

Director of Creatives Faculty 
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